
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sonoma County Community Development Committee will hold a 
public hearing on November 17, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. to review and 
approve County Fund for Housing award recommendations to the 
Board of Commissioners. 
 
In accordance with Executive Order N-29-20 and to protect 
community members from the potential spread of COVID-19, 
members of the public may participate in this meeting virtually at 
https://sonomacounty.zoom.us/j/97524347081?pwd=amVXVEpPbWlr
ZFF0cVZiTG90bitTZz09 
  
Webinar ID: 975 2434 7081 
Passcode: 229472 
Phone (669) 900-9128 
If you need an interpreter or other person to assist you while 
attending these hearings, please call (707) 565-7501. 
 
Public comments may be submitted in writing to CDC-8130-Public-
Comment@sonoma-county.org  or mailed to the Sonoma County 
Community Development Commission, ATTN: Veronica Ortiz-De 
Anda, 1440 Guerneville Road, Santa Rosa, CA 95403, through 
November 16, 2021, or may be made verbally at the public hearing. 
 
For information or assistance call Veronica Ortiz-De Anda at 565-
7520 (TDD 565-7555). 
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